
 

 
 
 

 
16 April 2010 

 

Ms Julie Dennett 

Committee Secretary 

Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation 

Committee 

Parliament House 
 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
 
Dear Ms Dennett 
 
Re – Inquiry into the Personal Property Securities (Corporations and Other 
Amendments) Bill 2010 
 
 
I write to advise that the Australian Institute of Credit Management (AICM) supports 

the Personal Property Securities (Corporations and other Amendments) Bill 2010. 

 
AICM would suggest that the Senate expeditiously deal with the Bill so that the 

Personal Property Securities legislative framework can proceed. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Del Cseti 
Manager External Affairs 
 




